“Can You Spare A Quarter”
Our first 2018 – 2020 GWFC International Outreach project is “Can You Spare A Quarter” to help GFWC of Tennessee donate an Ark to Heifer International to Empower Women around the world. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]    An Ark includes two water buffalos, two cows, two sheep and two goats along with bees, chicks, rabbits, training, seeds and more.  
    It will care for entire communities with milk, eggs, honey and wool. It will also provide income by supplying an abundance of goods to sell.
    An Ark donation goes around the world, over 25 countries from Africa to Asia, Europe and the Americans. 
    Wherever hunger, poverty and hopelessness is found, Heifer answers with animals, training and encouragement. 
Let’s donate an Ark!
GFWC of TN International Outreach is asking each participating Clubwoman:
· To gather a plastic recycled container of their choosing and  decorate it anything Heifer International to use as their bank
· Check out Heifer International at https://www.heifer.org for inspiration.
· Then each participating Clubwoman is asked to try to donate or collect a quarter a day from Fall Conference 2018 to Fall Conference 2019. 
At Fall Conference 2019 we will have a spokesperson from Heifer International to judge all the banks for 1st, 2nd and 3rd places and then we will present them our donation.
· “Can You Spare a Quarter to help prevent Hunger, Poverty and Hopeless, to improve communities around the world?”  
· “Can You Spare a Quarter to Empower Women around the world?”

If you have any questions you may call or email:
Darlene Cochran
GFWC Of Tennessee International Chair 2018 -2020
615-473-5046
dcdarlenecochran@aol.com


